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Proposition 65 Compliance Declaration 
 

August 7, 2024 

Dear Customer, 
 
Semtech Corporation, in cooperation with our suppliers, continuously strives to adhere to industry 

standards regarding environmentally safe practices and processes. One aspect of our commitment is 

compliance with California Proposition 65, also known as the “Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 

Enforcement Act of 1986.”  This compliance extends to any materials used in the fabrication or assembly 

of Semtech IC products. 

 
While Semtech Corporation primarily follows a fabless business model, meaning we do not fabricate or 

assemble products within the state of California, we recognize that our products may still find their way 

into California. Our due diligence indicates that some of our products may contain substances identified 

by Proposition 65. These substances are embedded in the homogeneous materials and are not intended 

to expose any person during normal product use.  Accordingly, the Prop 65 “clear and reasonable” 

warnings requirements do not apply to Semtech products and evaluation kits.   

 

Please refer to Safe Harbor Warning below. 

 
A comprehensive list of the substances covered by Proposition 65, along with their No Significant Risk 

Levels (NSRL) and Maximum Allowable Dose Levels (MADL), is available at the OEHHA website on the 

warning label.  These levels have been established in regulation in Title 27, Cal. Code of Regulations, 

Sections 25705, 25709 and 25805. 

 
Semtech Corporation is confident that this declaration satisfies any concerns regarding compliance to 

Proposition 65 as it applies to Semtech. 

Sincerely, 

 
Randy Biddle 
Sr Mgr. Corporate Quality Assurance 
Semtech Corporation 
200 Flynn Road 
Camarillo, CA  93012 
rbiddle@semtech.com 
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